
SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE - VINUKONDA 

NOTICE 

Date: 22-03-2021 

Subject: World Water Day 

 

Attention all students and faculty members, 

 

We are delighted to announce the celebration of World Water Day at SGK Government Degree 

College. The Department of Chemistry will be conducting this program, focused on creating 

awareness about the importance of water conservation and sustainable water management. 

We extend a warm invitation to all students and faculty members to actively participate in this 

event. It is an excellent opportunity to learn about the significance of water preservation and 

our collective responsibility in ensuring its availability for future generations. 

The program will take place on 22-03-2021 at 11:00 AM. We are privileged to have Dr. Ch. 

Tulasi Masthanamma, Principal, and Staff members as esteemed Chief Guests for this occasion. 

Dr. V. Reddy Rani, Incharge of the Department, along with Sri. N. Siva Rama Krishna, Lecturer 

in Chemistry, will be the conveners for this event. Their expertise and guidance will ensure an 

informative and engaging session for all participants. 

Let us come together and commemorate World Water Day by gaining knowledge and 

understanding about water conservation practices. Your active participation is crucial in raising 

awareness and fostering a sense of responsibility towards sustainable water resources. 

 

Thank you. 
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